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JANUARY 15TH 2015 

GOURMET BURGER DAY 
The choices will be Beef Burger, Fish  

Burger and Bean Burger. 

Followed by delicious Banoffee Ice Cream with thick cut Fresh Banana Slices 

 

 Cost for KS2 children is £2.15 

  

Forms have been sent home with your child today with further information.  

 

On the day there will be no “Packed Lunch” option. 

MILK FOR KS2  
CHILDREN 

 
This term we are able to 
offer Junior children milk.  

The cost will be £12.39 and 
payment must be made by 

Friday 9th  
January.  Children who are 

entitled to Free School 
Meals will be entitled to free 
milk, however, this will still 

need to be  
ordered. 

 
Any problems please  

contact Dawn in the office. 

The second Isle of Wight residential trip 

payment is now overdue.  Can you please 

ensure payment is made immediately, if 

possible via our on-line payment system.   

Please ensure that you have signed up for the School  

Gateway.  This enables you to pay on-line for dinners, trips 

etc.  If you have any problems please speak to the school 

office. 

Please remember that Dinner Money debts must not exceed 

£10.75.  Once this amount has been reached no further dinners 

will be provided to your child/children.  If you have any further 

questions please contact Dawn in the School Office.  Cheques 

made payable to Herts Catering/cash or on-line payments are 

accepted.  



 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

  

Tel No: 01707 343512 

Level 1 Qualification in Caring 
for Children (21st January—

July 2015) 
 

Introduction to Microsoft Excel 
(4 week course starting 23rd  

January 2015) 
 

Please contact the Children  
Centre regarding further  

information. 

DATES FOR NEXT TERM: 
 Monday 16th—Friday 20th Feb   Half Term 
 Thursday 2nd April 2015     End of Term @ 1.30pm 
 Tuesday 21st April 2015     Children return to school 
 Monday 25th  - Friday 29th May   Half Term 

MORNING AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
From 6th January 2015 PKSA are able to  
offer an “After School Club” until 5.30pm  

daily.  It will be held in the Studio at  

Creswick School.  0-1 hours is £4 and 1-2 
hours is £8.  For further information please 
contact either the school office or Darryl  

direct on 0203 633 2557. 
They will also be continuing with the Wake 

Up Shake Up Club.  Again further information 
can be obtained from the School Office or 

Darryl on the above number. 

Please ensure that all year 3 parents have returned their permission slip 

for their child to go swimming after Christmas.  There is no charge but 

without the permission slip, your child will not be able to go.  

The poppy appeal at 

the end of last term 

raised £284.81.  

Many thanks for all 

your help with the 

Appeal. 

Herts Catering Limited:  Pupils with a medically diagnosed 

dietary need should inform the school in advance. 

WOW IT’S A WALK 

SATURDAY 17TH JANUARY 

MEET AT KING GEORGE V CAR 

PARK AT 10AM 

BRING YOUR WELLY BOOTS 


